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Block of the Month ~ May 2013 

Please Note: If you are planning to provide a block of the month in the future it would be appreciated if, where possible, you could 
send an electronic copy or a website link to the newsletter Editor, Lacosta Lykowski via lblykowski@gmail.com and the Webmaster, 
Carmen Kovach via Carmen.kovach@gmail.com. Many thanks! 

If you have any questions regarding the construction of this block, please contact Lacosta Lykowski at 
lblykowski@gmail.com. 


